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January 13, 2023 

 

 

The Honorable John Mautz 

James Senate Office Building, Room 402 

11 Bladen Street 

Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

 

RE: SB 82 – CORRECTIONAL OFFICERS’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM – TALBOT COUNTY   

 

FAVORABLE 

Dear Senator Mautz: 

 

On behalf of the Talbot County Council, I am writing in support of SB 82 – CORRECTIONAL 

OFFICERS’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM – TALBOT COUNTY which authorizes the Talbot County local 

detention center officers to participate in the Correctional Officers’ Retirement System (CORS) in the event that 

Talbot County becomes a participating government unit in CORS. 

 

The Talbot County Council discussed the request for this legislation during our meeting with the local 

delegation on December 20, 2022.  This legislation is a critical component for the recruitment and retention of 

correctional officer staff in Talbot County and we thank you for your sponsorship of SB 82.   

 

      Sincerely, 

      COUNTY COUNCIL OF TALBOT COUNTY 

       
Chuck Callahan, President 

CFC/jkm 

 

Cc: The Honorable Christopher Adams 

 The Honorable Tom Hutchinson 

 Terry Kokolis, Director, Talbot County Department of Corrections 


